
Adult ESL Program at Churchill 
Spring Semester 2017 

16 Week Program 

Screening days – January 23rd and 25th  

Classes start on January 30th, 2017 

From 6:00 to 8:30 PM 

More information: 

College of DuPage – ESL office (630)-942-3697 
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Save the Date! 
 

Kim Potowski will be visiting School 

District 41 on March 23, 2017 at 

6pm to talk about the benefits of 

bilingualism. 

 

More information to come… 

 

Don’t miss it! 

 

 

School District 41 of Glen Ellyn and the 

Department of Dual/EL Services 
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